
Headteacher’s Newslet ter 13.01.23  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy New Year to you all! I hope you all had a joyous Christmas, spent with family and 
friends. A huge ‘Well done!’ to all our pupils for their wonderful singing, acting and reading in 
our Christmas performances last week. It was a pleasure to watch and a wonderful way to 
start the new calendar year. 
 
As we look ahead to the new term, the school calendar is full with assemblies, trips and Easter 
activities. Please see some key dates below:  
 

 Monday 16th January – Young Voices Concert @ the O2 

 Wednesday 25th January – Year 4 Viking Workshop 

 Friday 27th January – Coffee Morning 

 Friday 3rd February – Reception Vision & Hearing Screening 

 Monday 6th February –Wednesday 9th February – Key Stage 1 & 2 Parents’ Evenings 

 Tuesday 7th February – Year 1 trip to Discovery Centre 

 Friday 10th February – School Inset – School Closed 

 Monday 13th February – Friday 17th February – Half Term 

 Wednesday 22nd February—Ash Wednesday Mass 

 Wednesday 22nd February—New uniform shop  

 Thursday 2nd March – Year 1 trip to Harold Hill Library 

 Friday 3rd March – Year 5 & 6 C.S.I Road Safety Workshop 

 Friday 17th March Science Dress-up Day 

 Tuesday 28th March—Easter Production 

 Thursday 30th March – End of Term reports sent out (KS1 & KS2) 

 Thursday 30th March – Curriculum Celebration Afternoon (KS1 & KS2) 

 Friday 31st March – Whole School Mass & Easter Egg Hunt 

 

Please continue to check the calendar on our school website which is updated regularly by 
our Website Officer, Mrs Carragher. 

#7  

1 St Luke’s 100% 

2 St Jude’s 99.58% 

3 St Philomena’s 99.58% 

4 St Anne’s 99.58% 

5 St John’s 99.17% 

5 St Edmund’s 98.75% 

Top  f ive  - A u t umn  Ter m 
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Coffee m orni ng  
 We will  be  hosting  a  coffee  morning  

on Friday,  27th January  from  9.15  to 

10:15am. Parents can bring their toddlers 

and babies. There is lots of time to ask 

questions, share experiences and find 

out first-hand what is happening in 

school. Mums, Dads and extended   

family are ALL welcome. 

Spring Term Parents’ Evening  
As mentioned in September, we are reintroducing face to face parents’ evenings this Spring 
Term. These meetings will take place in classrooms and parents will have a 10 minute slot to 
speak with their child’s class teacher and will have an opportunity to look through books be-
fore or after the meeting. This will be an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress towards 
the targets shared in their Autumn Term reports. Appointments will be bookable via our usual 
system and this will go live on Monday 23rd January. 

E xtrac urric ular c lubs  
We have a variety of clubs on offer at St 
Ursula’s Catholic Primary School. Please 
use the link below to find out more: 

 https://stursulascatholicprimary.co.uk/
activities  

Punctuality—Late arrivals 
Please remember that the school gates open at 8:45am and lessons start promptly at 9.00am. 
It is not acceptable to have frequent arrivals after 9.00am as this disrupts the learning of the 
whole class, as well as placing the late child at the disadvantage of missing the start of the day. 

If your child is late for school, it is your parental responsibility to come to the office with your 
child to ensure they are handed over to our care. This is a very important safeguarding and 
health & safety protocol as your child would have been marked as absent in the school regis-
ters. Please do not leave your children at the gate.  

It is vital that we work together to ensure that your child arriveS on time  every day so they 
can achieve their very best and do not miss their learning. Those who are persistently late will 
be referred to the London Borough of Havering Education Welfare Officer. 

At St Ursula’s Catholic Primary School, 

we have high expectations in everything 

we do. This includes personal appear-

ance. 

Hairstyles should be sensible for school, 

no colour or additives are permitted.  

 Long hair should be tied back and ac-

cessories should be red, white, black or 

grey.  

Full co-operation with our dress code 

enables staff to concentrate their time 

and effort on teaching and learning. 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 
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